Watts Remy

From: Yuri Prasoloff <yuriprasoloff@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2019 5:41 PM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: Opposition to SB 1025

To whom it may concern,

My name is Yuri Prasoloff, local commercial fisherman, subtidal and intertidal clammer with a small business. |
am responding in opposition of the proposed bill 1025, all of it!

This bill contradicts the current laws. This proposed bill is poorly thought out and scientifically unsound which if
passed, will have a negative effect financially throughout our community. There are many decades of data collected and
analyzed by ODFW that has been used to determine the current regulations in order to maintain sustainable clam
populations. ODFW are scheduled for 2020 to reassess our clam population in Tillamook Bay. Hastily pushing this
proposed bill without further research collected from ODFW would be a mistake, straight up!

Yours truly, Yuri
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